
Warren Kitzmiller 

warren@kitzmiller.com  

(802) 229-0878 

To My VSEA Friends, 

 

I am not a fan of surveys, generally. I do not think they give a full measure of a person or the 

values that person carries. 

 

After 15 years in the House, my positions should be pretty well known by now. I think I can 

safely say that I have supported the VSEA positions at LEAST 95% of the time, probably closer 

to 98%. That alone should earn me your endorsement.  

 

In this election, I am running, along with my District-mate Mary Hooper, against two 

Progressive candidates, neither of whom are well known. We have beaten both of them in 

previous elections by 3 to 1 margins. 

 

I would very much appreciate the endorsement of the VSEA, but I am not seeking any money or 

other support. Knowing you stand behind a solid union-supporting ally is enough for me. 

 

If you need anything more from me, please give me a call at 229-0878. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rep. Warren Kitzmiller 

D-Montpelier, Washington 4 
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